FFFWPU USA: Share the Rally of Hope, November 21, 4:30pm PST

Chung Sik Yong
November 17, 2020

Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters,

As you know, the Third Rally of Hope will take place on Saturday, November 21, at 7:30pm EST/
4:30pm PST (Sunday morning in Korea).

Above you can find the video promotion, and below and attached a flyer you can share to invite your
guests and tribes to participate.

Register and watch at: rallyofhope,us/
Thank you and God Bless,
Tal

Tal Zorer
Executive Assistant



JOIN ONLINE

Saturday, November 21
7:30 PMEST

& RALLYofHOPE.us




